Hello, | am writing to request the support in passing the bill HB 2970. It is extremely important to the survival of estheticians that we
are able to continue to use the devices we have been fully trained to use. | have been in business for three years and the current

devices | have are crucial to the success of my business.
| am a single mother, with two young daughters, and | fear | would have to close my business entirely if | am not able to operate my

business with these services.
We are asking that you please consider the severe impact on our financial security this would have if it doesn’t pass.

Thank you.



